
Update 5 - Impact of the Noto Peninsula Earthquake which occurred on January 1, 2024 

 

January 9, 2024 

Sanken Electric Co., Ltd. 

 

We would like to express our sincere condolences to those who suffered this earthquake 

and other impacts which were caused by the earthquake. 

 

We would like to inform you of the fifth report regarding the impact of the earthquake 

centered in the Noto region of Ishikawa Prefecture (Noto Peninsula Earthquake) which 

occurred on January 1 (Monday), 2024. 

 

Result of confirmation of human casualties 

We have confirmed the safety of all employees of Ishikawa Sanken who were  

affected by the earthquake. We would like to express our deepest gratitude to  

all those who cooperated with the confirmation. 

 


